## Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini [lazzolini@mveirb.nt.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2001 9:58 AM

To:

Canadian Zinc Corporation (E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail); CPAWS (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail 2) (E-mail); Doug Tate (E-mail); Ecology North (E-mail); lannick Lamirande (E-mail); J. Peter Campbell (E-mail); Julie Dahl (E-mail); Karl Lauten (E-mail); Kathryn Emmett (E-mail); Paul Kraft (E-mail); Peter Cott (E-mail); Peter J. Ewins. D. Phil (E-mail); Petr Cizek (E-mail); Ranjit Soniassy (E-mail); Roland Semjanovs (E-mail); William (Bill) Carpenter (E-mail)

Cc:

John Donihee (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail)

Subject: Canadian Zinc Corporation Conformity and Technical Review Phase

Please note that you are free to corroborate with other experts in the preparation of your respective conformity statements and technical responses to the Review Board, especially if it helps you meet the Review Board's work plan milestone dates. If a collective meeting of government advisors is requested to discuss technical matters I cannot attend. Also please remember to reference the Terms of Reference (ToR) line numbers in your statements and reports. The ToR were provided in PDF format so that we all have the same documents and line numbers. It will make our collective lives easier.

If you have any policy or process questions please call me as soon as possible.

Sincerely, Luciano Azzolini

Luciano Azzolini, Environmental Assessment Officer, Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board, Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7 Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761; mveirb.nt.ca

53